
Roger  F. Hewitt

2057  Pauline  Ct.

Ann  Arbor,  MI48103

July  8, 2022

Eric  Mahler

Chair  of  the  Board  of  Directors

Ann  Arbor  Area  Transportation  Authority

Dear  Eric,

This  is my  official  resignation  from  the Board  of  the Ann  Arbor  Area  Transportation.  The

demands  of  my  businesses  have  made  it impossible  to find  enough  time  to properly

fulfill  my responsibilities  as a Board  member.  I have  greatly  enjoyed  my  time  on the

AAATA  Board,  and  I am excited  about  the  future  for  the  Authority.

S ncerely

Roger  F. Hewitt


